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September 14, 2018

Larry & Lani Johnson
The Johnson Partnership
1212 NE 65th St

Seattle, WA 98115

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Johnson:
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the following property;

Ravenna-Cowen North Historic District
roughly bounded by 65th St. to the north, Ravenna Park to the south,
the Ravenna Ravine to the east, and 12th Ave to the west, Seattle

has been listed in the National Register of Historic Places, where it joins ofther districts
which contribute to the rich cultural heritage of Washington State. The district is
historically significant as an area that relates directly to the broad patterns of residential
growth and development in the city of Seattle following the turn-of-the-century.
Additionally the district is significant for its collection of homes which embody the
distinctive characteristics of homes from the early to mid 20th century; many of which
represent the work of noted architects and/or master builders.

The National Register records the tangible reminders of the history of the United States
and is the official repository for documentation of cultural resources worthy of
preservation.

| am pleased to provide you with this honor, and to commend your support and
stewardship of this significant property. Please do not hesitate to contact Michael
Houser, our National Register Coordinator at (360) 586-3076 if you have any questions or
comments regarding the National Register listing.

Sincerely,

Allyson Brooks, Ph.D.
State Historic Preservation Officer

State of Washington = Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation
P.O. Box 48343 » Olympia, Washington 98504-8343 = (360) 586-3065
www.dahp.wa.gov




